
07/11/2020 

MR Geoff Crowe 
30 Marine Parade ST 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
geoffcro1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1260 - 29 North Avalon Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Having viewed the planning application for this development I am totally against it being 
approved. North Avalon has a special appeal to the local residents and this development is 
totally out of character for this area. There is also a major traffic problem on that road already 
with the kindergarten and local shops close by making it quite dangerous for traffic and 
pedestrians alike. The school drop off period in the morning creates a bank of traffic a long way 
up North Avalon Road with cars trying to enter Barrenjoey Road and this development would 
exacerbate that problem.
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